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THIS WEEK’S MASS INTENTIONS: 

Saturday, July 29      4PM - Mimi Riley (Birthday Remembrance), by Michelle & Michael Martineau 
Sunday, July 30       9AM - Deceased Members of the Bliss & Martell families, by Egan family 
Tuesday, August 1     9AM - Mass of the Day 
Wednesday, August 2   9AM - Mass of the Day 
Thursday, August 3      9AM - Mass of the Day 
Friday, August 4         9AM - Lucille Blake 
Saturday, August 5      4PM -  Chuck Kennedy (5th Anniversary) by Rachel, Chris & Shawn 
Sunday, August 6      9AM - Martha McIntyre, by Roger & Barbara Peloquin  

 Weekend Masses 
  Saturday Vigil: 4:00 p.m. 
  Sunday: 9:00 a.m. 
  Brazilian Mass 12:00 noon  
     with Rev. Messias  
 

 Weekday Masses (lower church) 
  Tuesday - Friday:  9:00 a.m. 
 

 Confessions 
  Saturday:  3:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

    or by appointment 
 
 Holy Days 
   9:00 a.m. 
 

 Baptism 
      Please call the rectory after  
      your baby’s birth.  
 
 Anointing of the Sick (and 
 Communion Calls) 
      Please notify us when in need. 
 

New to the St. Charles Borromeo?  
WELCOME!  Please do introduce yourself.   
We want to know you and to serve you. 



LAST WEEKEND’S OFFERTORY: 

 Offertory Envelopes:       $1,387.00 
 Loose Money:          $   184.00  
 Total:   $1,571.00 

 
 
 
NEXT WEEKEND'S SECOND COLLECTION is for Peter's Pence. As the Holy Father said "The Lord enables us to 
see with his eyes of love and compassion those who hunger and thirst, strangers and prisoners, the marginalized 
and the outcast, the victims of oppression and violence." This collection benefits precisely the people we ask the 
Lord to help us see.  For those who are suffering or marginalized, this collection helps to bring a little more mercy 
into their lives. Please join with our brothers and sisters in faith from around the world and support this collection. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARKING LOT REPAIR -  Update - As all of you know, three of the trees in the lot were removed earlier this 
summer as the first step in repairing the parking lot.  Depending upon the weather and scheduling, the next step is 
the long overdue repair to the parking lot fence.  This work will begin shortly. In this phase, the broken and 
damaged pole will be replaced; the chain-link fencing will be straightened, and the two entrances from North Main 
Street will be widened by an additional three feet.  Once that work has been completed, we will probably be asking 
for volunteers to help paint the fence.   
The cost for the tree removal and fence repair is approximately $4,700. If you would like to help defray the financial 
burden of these repairs, please drop your donation in an envelope in with the regular weekly collection.  
The final and most costly phase of the parking lot repair is the repaving of the lot.  We have reviewed bids from 
several contractors that range from $45,000 - $70,000 for this project. We are also looking at the practicality of 
repairing only those areas in greatest disrepair.  
Thank you for your continuing support of the Finance Committee.   
 
 

SAVE THE DATE: A Parish Picnic will be held on Saturday, September 23rd, from 11 AM - ?, at Camp Ker-Anna, in 
Cumberland, RI. Rain or shine! Free Admission! Meet and Greet parishioners from Saint Charles, All Saints and Saint 
Stanislaus Kostka.    More info to come...  

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION - the Diocese of Providence cordially invites you and your spouse to 
celebrate your 25th, 40th, 50th or Over 50 Wedding Anniversary Sunday, October 15, 2017 at 1 PM at the 
Cathedral of SS. Peter and Paul, Providence, RI.  The celebration includes: Mass, renewal of wedding vows, a 
personalized certificate and a reception for you and your guests. Bishop Thomas J. Tobin will be the main celebrant 
and homilist. Please call rectory for a registration form which must be returned by September 1st for names to be 
published in the Mass booklet. 
 
 
 

SCRIPTURE READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 30, 2017 

Sunday:  1 Kgs 3:5, 7-12/Ps 119:57, 72, 76-77, 127-130/Rom 8:28-30/Mt 13:44-52  
Monday:  Ex 32:15-24, 30-34/Ps 106:19-23/Mt 13:31-35 
Tuesday:  Ex 33:7-11; 34:5b-9, 28/Ps 103:6-13/Mt 13:36-43 
Wednesday:  Ex 34:29-35/Ps 99:5-7, 9/Mt 13:44-46 
Thursday:  Ex 40:16-21, 34-38/Ps 84:3-6a, 8a, 11/Mt 13:47-53 
Friday:   Lv 23:1, 4-11, 15-16, 27, 34b-37/Ps 81:3-6, 10-11ab/Mt 13:54-58 
Saturday:  Lv 25:1, 8-17/Ps 67:2-3, 5, 7-8/Mt 14:1-12 
Next Sunday:  Dn 7:9-10, 13-14/Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 9/2 Pt 1:16-19/Mt 17:1-9 

"Jesus accepts what we give, blesses it, breaks it open, and magnifies it, often in ways that we don't see or cannot 
see, or will not be able to see in this lifetime.  Who knows what a single act of charity will do? Sometimes the 

smallest word or gesture can change a life."      ~Father James Martin 


